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MISSING ELDERLY MALE  

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is searching for a missing elderly male 
who is diagnosed with Alzheimer’s and depression.  The male has been 
identified as Joseph Butler, B/M, 09/20/33, a City of Fort Lauderdale resident. 
 

Butler was last seen during the evening hours of August 1
st
, walking away from 

his apartment complex.  Butler resides in the 600 block of Northwest 10
th

 Avenue 
in the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 

Butler is approximately 5’ 3” in height and 130 pounds in weight.  Butler has gray 
hair, and was last seen wearing a yellow shirt and blue jean pants. 
 

Investigators do not suspect any foul play at this time, but are concerned for 
Butler’s safety. 
 

Investigators are urging anyone with any information regarding the whereabouts 
of Butler to contact Detective Rosalind Wilson at 954-828-5570 or the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department at 954-828-5700. 
 

 
Joseph Butler 
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